Ward Update July

Key concerns

Currently, some key concerns in the area include:

e Off-road motorbikes

e Youth ASB and trespassing on school grounds

There are concerns that more young people are coming to police attention. These

individuals are being monitored, and relevant intervention is taking place to prevent this
from happening.

Community Meetings

I am keen to engage with all members of the community. Please do not hesitate to
contact meto arrange any meetings or visits. You can do this by calling 101 or using the
Sussex Police website and quoting PCSO Packham 42983.

Incidents of Note / AOB

A current priority at the momentis identifying where off- road motorbikes are coming
from. If you see any of these off-road motorbikes being ridden anti- sociallywithin parks
and/ orroads, please report these issues via 999, 101 oronline. Afull description of the
motorbikes and individuals riding them is extremely helpful.

You can find updates about the Hollingdean and Fiveways ward on the Sussex Police
websites below. Crime statistics for the area can also be found here...
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